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Important Update on COVID – 19 and your Pharmacy Benefit 

The UNLV Pharmacy has had to limit in-person servicing hours as a result of the COVID – 19 
pandemic.   

 The UNLV Pharmacy is now open for in-person service on Tuesdays and Fridays (8am-5pm-
closed for lunch 1-2pm) and for telephone service on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 
(8am-5pm) until further notice.    

We are working with Wellfleet, our Student Health Insurance Provider, to expand access to In-
Network Pharmacies at the $20 co-pay (which is in place at the UNLV Pharmacy) in order to 
maintain the cost savings to UNLV students should you need to use a community pharmacy 
during the time of the pandemic.  The UNLV Pharmacy is making every effort to be available for 
your prescription needs; however, we realize that there may be times when you need a 
prescription urgently when the UNLV Pharmacy may not be open. 
  
Along with Wellfleet, we will continue this arrangement in order to support the cost savings 
through the UNLV plan as long as the pandemic warrants. 
  
Please contact the UNLV Pharmacy with any questions regarding your prescriptions (702-895-
0278) and Wellfleet Customer Service 1-877-657-5033 for any benefit questions. 
  

This change is effective immediately. 
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